
This request is for the Hi-Lites organization of Highland Park High school to host an event on 
August 10th from around 11:00 - 5:00 at Caruth Park. This event would have around 200 people 
in which we encourage all of the incoming freshmen girls to come. Our organization does this 
picnic event in order for upper class-men and other girls to engage with the incoming freshmen 
girls so that the freshmen are provided an opportunity to make new friends, meet new people, 
and get a glimpse of the fun of high school! This event has a game, some announcements, and 
it provides an environment for people to have fun and meet some new people which is important 
for the big shift to the high school that they encounter. This event also fundraises for the 
Make-A-Wish foundation because we provide younger girls an opportunity to sign up for a 
membership to the club which a lot of them end up doing which raises money for Make-A-Wish. 


